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Comments: I have spent many days up at Holland Lake and I am mortified that the National Forest Service would

even consider allowing a wealthy developer to destroy one of Montanas hidden gems. It doesn't matter how

much NFS is being offered by this developer. It will never make up the loss on this priceless location. It should be

open to all who should enjoy it. Not just those who can afford it. Keep Montana free of elitism and natural

destruction. Please. 


